----Original Message-----

From: Joelyn Malone <joelynkmalone@gmail.com>
To: Stu Webb <stuwbb@aol.com>

Sent: Sun, Feb 17, 2019 1:41 pm

Subject: Re: FOBL update 2/14/19

Stu, | think your questions were very helpful, and got us moving in
a better direction. It has all been pretty opaque to me as well,
except that I've had the guidance of Nancy in order to get
involved. It's great that things like the bylaws are being shared - |
was trying to get them from the Secretary of State's office but
hadn't managed to ask the right questions. (I did learn that articles
of incorporation had been filed, and the annual fee to Secretary of
State is being paid.)

Since Nancy suggested that the ones who are official members
(I'm counting myself since | paid in December) spearhead a
reorganiztion meeting within the next two weeks (whew!) maybe
we should get going!

Joelyn



